
APPENDIX B:  2022 AIES Response Analysis Survey

Respondent Recruitment Emails

Email 1:  Post-submission, first contact:

Hello  -

Thank you very much for your participation in the 2022 Annual Integrated Economic Survey!  
Because this survey is new, we want to hear any feedback about the survey that you want to offer.  Your
feedback will help us to refine and improve the survey.  Please take a few minutes and offer your 
thoughts using this short survey:

Take the survey

Or copy and paste the following URL into your browser window:  
<<AUTO GENERATED UNIQUE URL>>

In 2024, we will fully implement the AIES.  For more information, check out the AIES website, available 
at:  https://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/aies.html

Thanks again – your help has made a real difference!
Melissa
________________________
Melissa A. Cidade, Ph.D., Survey Methodologist
Economic Management Division, Office of the Division Chief
U.S. Census Bureau
O: 301-763-8325 
census.gov | @uscensusbureau
Click here to opt out of this survey.



Email 2:  One week nonresponse follow-up:

Good morning –
About a week ago, I sent you an email requesting that you complete a short survey about your 
experience completing the 2022 Annual Integrated Economic Survey (AIES).  Please complete the short 
survey using the link below:

Click here to complete the survey

Or, copy and paste this URL into your web browser:  
<<AUTO GENERATED UNIQUE URL>>

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.  Thank you so much for your 
participation in the AIES!

Cheers,
Melissa
________________________ 
Melissa A. Cidade, Ph.D., Survey Methodologist 
Economic Management Division, Office of the Division Chief 
U.S. Census Bureau 
O: 301-763-8325
census.gov | @uscensusbureau 
Click here to opt out of this survey.


